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Advent Worship Service. Sunday Nov. 29, 8:30 p.m. Old 
Arts Building Chapel. Everyone Welcome.

Weekly Eucharist (Anglican). Old Arts Building Chapel, 
Wednesdays 12:30.

Volunteers are need for an upcoming Refugee Awareness 
Week at UNB (Jan. 12-15). If you are Interested and can 
volunteer your services, please call Lenzl Aziz 450-0104.

Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship. Meeting Tues. Dec. 1. 
7:30 p.m. Alumni Lounge. "False Prophets and False 
Teachers".

St. Andrews Presbyterian Church. Worship Services -11:00 
a.m. College and Career Group: Monday Evenings, Study of 
World Religions.

St. Paul's United Church. Worship Services - 9:30 a.m. and 
11:00 a.m. Tuesday evenings 7:00 p.m. Study Group: "An Ex­
periment in Practical Christianity; Forum on Faith series - God 
and Human Becoming: Wrap-Up. Rev. William Randall, 
Associate Minister of St. Paul's United Church. Sunday Nov. 
29, 7:00 p.m.

Skyline Acres United Baptist Church. Worhshlp Services 
11:00 a.m. Traditional Maritime Beans and Brown Bread 
Supper, Saturday, Nov. 28 4:30. Adults $4.00, Child $2.00, 
Family $10.00

Christ Church Cathedral (Anglican). Sunday, Nov. 29. 
11:00 a.m. Advent Carols and Lessons.

The Salvation Army Citadel, 120 Westmorland St. Dec. 1, 
1987 at 7:30 p.m. Presents the film 'Witness of Jehovah" the 
real story behind those uninvited door to door visitors. A 
56-minute color film.

New Talent
To encourage creative artistic endeavours among students, and to stimulate Interest In some 

of the arts, the UNB/STU Creative Arts Committee Is sponsoring its fourth annual student 
"New Talent" competition and exhibition in poetry, music composition and the visual arts. 
Poems or groups of poems are limited to 150 tines, and music compositions, which can be 
entered either as scores or recorded on cassettes, must not exceed five minutes in length. En­
tries in the visual arts, which include painting, drawing, prints, sculpture, photogrpahy and 
fabric arts, must be ready to display. All entries must be from ftill-ttme students at UNB(F) or 
STU, and must be submitted to the Art Centre, Memorial Hall, by Tuesday, 5 January 1988.

Selected entries will be on display in the Art Centre Studio from January 10 to 24, and 
everyone Is Invited to a reception to be held In Memorial Hall from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m. on Sun­
day, January 1 Oth, at which time prizes will be presented and music entries performed. First, 
second and third prizes of $75.00, $50.00 and $25.00 respectively, may be awarded in each 
category.

General Inquiries should be directed to Professor James Woodfleld (453-4613).

ASUSCOPE: the official publication of the African Students Union goes to press mid- 
December, and invites contributions from members of UNB/STU community on any subject 
of interest to Africa and the Black World. Poems are also welcome.

Send entries to Dubem Okafor, English Dept, UNB.

Attention Computer Science Students: come to the C.S. Night at the Hilltop Pub on Thurs­
day, December 3, 1987. Show up by 6:30 to get your 2 free ones. Be there!

The UNB Art Centre presents the 17th annual Christmas Choice 87 Sunday, November 29 
in Memorial Hall. On that day a craft show will take place in the Memorial Hall Auditorium 
from noon to 4 p.m.

The visual arts exhibition of paintings, prints, sculpture and fabric hangings also opens on 
Sunday the 29th, and continues until December 18th. At least 35 artists and 19 artisans will 
display their work.

The Art Centre Is open from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. from Monday to Friday and from 2 to 4 Sun­
days.

Psychology Colloquium - Dr. Gill Robinson, Department of Psychology, UNB - "Was Eins­
tein an Epileptic?"; Friday, November 27,1987 at 3:30 p.m., Keirstead Hall, Room 104. Cof­
fee will be served. Everyone welcome.

The regular bi-weekly meeting of the Friends and Family of the Mentally 111 self-help group 
will be held on November 30 at 7:30 p.m. in the V.P.H. Room 348 of the Victoria Health 
Center. Any individual who has a friend or relative with a mental illness, or have an overall in­
terest in this area, are welcome. Confidentiality will be assured. For more information call 
Nancy Curtis at the Canadian Mental Health Association Central N.B. Branch - 458-1803.

"Egg Nog Social"

The Arts Undergraduate Society wishes to invite all its Faculty, Staff and students to the 
tost event of the term. Friday, Dec. 4, 1987 from 3:30 - 5:00 pm in T-28. Christmas 
treats will be served along with Egg Nog. Wet 'n Dry, free admission
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student services
The University of New Brunswick Department of Exten­

sion is now accepting registrations from adults throughout 
New Brunswick for two degree credit television-assisted 
courses - one in geology, one on teaching writing - schedul­
ed to begin in January. Registration deadline is December 
4, 1987. For a copy of the course information guide, call 
453-4646. Enrollment is limited, and applications are ac­
cepted on a first come, first served basis.
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CUSO programming in Africaàlllll!
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CUSO's regional field staff associations in an effort to im- 
officer for West Africa, Sharon prove the lives of the poor and 
Capellng-Alakija, will present powerless. This is done in 
an overview of CUSO's pro- three main ways: by sharing 
gramming in Nigeria, Ghana, skills through the placement of 
Sierra Leone, The Gambia and Canadian development 
Togo and will discuss the workers in posting overseas; 
ramifications and complexities by ftmding projects which pro­
of aid and development in the mote

at a public sufficiency; and through 
presentation to take place on educational programs which 
Sunday, November 29 at 8 link the development issues in 
p.m. at the Alumni Memorial Canada with those 
Building Lounge, UNB. People and which examine the causes 
interested in any aspect of of underdevelopment.
CUSO's work are invited to at- Sharon Capellng-Alakija has 
tend- worked with CUSO, both in

CUSO is a Canadian develop- Canada and overseas in 
ment agency which works with various roles, for the past 20 
Third World community years. She has lived in West 
groups and professional Africa since 1981. As CUSO's

■

L.. J West African director, she is 
responsible for programs in 
the five countries mentioned 
above. With a population of 
approximately 120 million 
people (a third of Black Africa), 
these countries exhibit a 
multitude of cultural and 
physical differences.

Interviews with Ms. 
Capellng-Alakija may be ar­
ranged through the local CUSO 
office by calling Beth Paynter 
at 458-9476 or 454-5581. 
Ms. Capellng-Alakija will be in 
Fredericton from November 
26 to November 30 and will 
also be speaking at the Rotary 
Club Luncheon on November
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long-term self-
Third World

overseas

Carl Bannister (center), winner of the A1ESEC-UNB 50/50 
Raffle, is shown receiving a cheque for $4 70.75 Horn Paul 
Filglano, president ofAlESEC-UNB, and Alison Schmidt, Raf­
fle Director.
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